Reply tor 728 212th Pl. S.u.
Lynnwood, Washington
_ : 98036

8 Gctober, 1982

Mr Randy Hayes
People of the Earth
1045 Sansome Street
San Francisco, California
94111

Dear Randy:

At long-~last I am sending you a “"galley print® of be
and States in Conflict". I realize you have a great deal %o
read, but perhaps you may have a chance to look this booklet
over. I'm looking for a publisher for this thing to produce
it in a small book form, Since I have only fifteen "ralleys®

to distribute perhaps you could give me a hand findine a publisher

in SF,

I am also enclosing a copy of my piece entitled "The
World Bank®s New Indigenous Policy ,..". I would be deeply
appreciative if your Priends of the Earth publication would
consider printing this article. In fact, as you may notice,
there are actually two articles in one contained in this
piece. The “"Background on the World Bank" section of the
article could be run as a companion piece. Let me know if
you know of any interest regarding the publication of either
of the enclosed papers.

I am sending a copy of the World Bank plece %o Tim
Coulter for its possible includkon and consideration by

I certalnly appreciate your continuing interest in

work connected with indigenous rights. And, thank you
in advance for your interest and help on the enclosed pieces.

Regards,

RUDCLPH C., RYSER
Enclesures,




